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Meeting Agenda
7:00 pm Remote Meeting via Zoom

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81329110405?pwd=bnRRRjlsOHcvNXp5VS9qSjV1aVpqZz09

Call to Order

Attendance

Announcements, correspondences and requests
● Park Usage Request from Brad Booth to run soccer classes at Town Park
● Update, if any, on cost and availability of Go Go Goats
● Request from  Webelos 2 Den Leader, Mike Kavanagh for the scouts to plant a tree near the

Hopedale Pond and Little Red Shop.  This request is being supported by the Tree Warden.

Public Comments

Report of board members

Other topics not anticipated in the last 48 hours

Adjourn

On June 16, 2021, Governor Baker signed into law An Act Extending Certain COVID-19 Measures Adopted During the State of Emergency.
This Act includes an extension, until April 1, 2022, of the remote meeting provisions of his March 12, 2020, Executive Order Suspending
Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law. Section (1) of the executive order allowing public access through adequate, alternative means is
independent from Section (2), which allows members of the public body to participate remotely. The public body may conduct its proceedings
under the relief provided in section (1) or (2) or both.
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